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R. J. Kelfy

December 1, 1980

U. S. Nucle'ar Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement REFERENCE:

Region II - Suite 3100 JII-JP0 -
101 Marietta Street, NW (40.321150-3fifD
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 I&E-BOlletin 80-24

ATTENTION: Mr. James P. O'Reilly

Gentlemen:

I&E Bulletin 80-24 requests licensees to conduct interim surveil-
lance measures inside containment to check for water leakage. Edwin I.
Hatch Unit 1 has an open cooling system. However, due to radiation
levels and inerting of the containment entry during operation is imprac-
tical. Therefore, a containment inspection for water leakage will be
performed at the first cold shutdown of Unit 1.

If you have any further questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely yours,

R. J. Kelly
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xc: Director of the Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Director of the Division of Operating Reactors, Office of

Nuclear Reactor Regulation
M. Manry
R. F. Rogers, III
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